
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 4/20/2011 4:54:07 PM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: anything to share on PG&E commitments to Speier to accelerate replacement 

vs. hydrotesting?

What I know now is that PG&E has asked her office for a meeting on the 26th, which is the day before 
her Town Hall. There are no meetings planned with her office before the 26th, that I've heard of. Will 
continue to try to pin down content.

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2011 4:35 PM 
To: Horner, Trina
Subject: anything to share on PG&E commitments to Speier to accelerate replacement vs. 
hydrotesting?

We have meet scheduled tomorrow afternoon.

If not today, we need to chat in the morning.

Michelle Cooke
Interim Deputy Executive Director for Safety

415 703 2637

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov
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